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Dear Parent 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

 

On Thursday 21st March we are having our second ever Easter Egg Hunt.  The event 

will run from 3pm-4pm.  On the day, students will have the opportunity to search 

around the school grounds for one of the 200 Red Tokens for an Easter Egg, and a 

Golden Token to win one of the ‘Wonder Easter Eggs’.  Each participant is limited 

to finding one Red Token but can keep searching for the Golden Tokens until the 

time expires.  Each token can be turned in for an Easter Egg.  This is a charity event, 

and not every participant will find a Red Token, but all participants will receive a 

Crème Egg and a free entry to the competition to guess the number of Eggs in the 

Jar. 

 

To take part and be in for the chance to win, please pay £5 on School Gateway for 

your daughter’s entry. Only those who have paid will be able to take part. All 

proceeds go to our whole school charity, Charlene’s Project. 

 

Alongside this, we will be running a competition to guess the number of eggs in 

our Easter Egg Jar. Those who guess the correct amount will be entered into a draw 

to win the jar and all the Easter Eggs inside. It is £1 a guess, so students who want 

an opportunity to win should bring £1 to school to enter and can do this in the 

foyer by the canteen at break time and lunch time. All proceeds are for our whole 

school charity, Charlene’s Project. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Glenlola Collegiate School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


